
 

 
 
 
 
 
25 November 2022 

 

 

Member Notice  

 

Please be advised that the AGM set down for Sunday 27th November 2022 has been 
postponed due to the surge in Covid cases. 

 

Our Directors and officers owe a duty of care to all club stakeholders . 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

   

Please check back for further advice.  

 

 

Shane Scanlon- Keevers 
CEO 
Club Condell Park 
 

 

 


